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THE QUEEN’S PLATINUM JUBILEE 2022 

In 2022, Her Majesty The Queen will become the first British 

Monarch to celebrate a Platinum Jubilee, seventy years of 

service, having acceded to the throne on 6th February 1952 

when Her Majesty was 25 years old.  

An extended bank holiday, from Thursday 2nd to Sunday 5th 

June, will provide an opportunity for communities and people 

throughout the United Kingdom to come together to celebrate 

the historic milestone. The four days of celebrations will include 

public events and community activities, as well as national moments of reflection on The 

Queen’s 70 years of service.  

Parish Councillors along with representatives from the Village Hall Management Committee 

and residents have formed a working group to focus on Burstwick celebrations.  

Keep a look out for event details and #SaveTheDate   

COMMUNITY SPEED WATCH 

Speed watch activity is not about interfering with neighbours' behaviour; it is a proactive 

solution to improve the safety and quality of life for everyone in the local community.  

If you care about making our roads safe and have a small amount of time available (one or 

two hours a month) we need your help. The Parish Council is trying to set up a Community 

Speed Watch scheme, but we cannot do it on our own. If sufficient volunteers do not come 

forward, the likelihood is the scheme will not get off the ground.  

 

 

 

 

To register as a volunteer please contact the Parish Clerk, contact details overleaf.  

To subscribe to an electronic version  

of this newsletter email: 

burstwicknews@gmail.com 
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HONORARY FREEDOM OF THE PARISH  

Burstwick Parish Council recognise the efforts of 

members of the community who demonstrate 

outstanding commitment to the wellbeing of the 

village. The Council do this, in special circumstances 

that meet the criteria of the Honorary Freeman/

Freewoman Policy. This honour is awarded only on 

rare and exceptional occasions. One person, unless 

otherwise decided by the Council, maybe awarded the title in any one year. 

A framed certificate was presented to Mrs Rosalie Angell on 28th July 2021, by Parish Council 

Chairman Cllr. Dean James and Vice chairman Cllr. Alison Brown.  

Mrs Angell was awarded the Honorary Freedom of the Parish in recognition of her long 

voluntary service to a range of community groups and fundraising in the village. 

Cllr. James said “Rose’s voluntary commitment and dedication has demonstrated outstanding 

service to the wellbeing of our community. It gives me great pleasure to award the certificate 

on behalf of the Burstwick Parish Council”.  

PARISH COUNCIL CONTACT DETAILS  

Please direct all enquiries to the Parish Clerk: Mrs R Blackbourn 

T: 01964 670887 (Mon, Tues, Thurs 9am-1pm)   E: burstwickpc@gmail.com 

UPCOMING PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS:  30th Sept. | 21st Oct. | 25th Nov. | 27th Jan 2022 

VENUE:  Burstwick Village Hall - meetings commence at 7.30pm 

VISIT www.burstwickpc.co.uk FOR DETAILS OF SERVICES, NEWS, MINUTES, POLICIES AND MORE 

BEST KEPT ALLOTMENT COMPETITION 

Burstwick allotments were judged in July by representatives of the allotment committee. 

Judging looked at the following areas:  

• Variety of produce    • Use of space    • Weed control    • Eco and wildlife friendly  

A winner and runners up were chosen:  

Plot 17 - Mr Thompson - overall winner  

Plot 10 - Ms Parkinson - runner up  

Plot 11/12 - Mr Sexton - runner up  

 

Plot 42B - Mrs Painter & Joe Painter - most improved plot  

Plot 48 - Mr Banks - most improved plot  

 

Parish Council Chairman, Cllr. Dean James presented certificates and National Garden gift 

vouchers at a open air presentation on Festive Field.  Allotment committee Parish Councillors 

Fairbank and Tong, also attended the presentation to congratulate everyone.  


